
From:
Sent: 7/05/2025 5:10:50 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry St Balgowlah

I am writing to protest the above Development Application by McDonalds.

I visit this area at least twice a week to see relatives and to do shopping at Woolworths Supermarket.
Each time I pass through this VERY BUSY Roundabout one is usually required to wait in que, to even
enter on all of four sides.

Adding further traffic to this intersection to provide access to a McDonalds hamburger shop defies all
understanding.

A good deal of the traffic entering this intersection is large delivery trucks
(Woolworths/Audie/Bunnings/Harvey Norman etc are competing for time, they are always in a hurry
to pass through this intersection.

As a driver and a PEDESTRIAN I sometimes fear for my life!

Please give more consideration to pedestrians, and do not allow further vehicle congestion at this
intersection or anywhere in the vicinity.

Could you please ensure that my personal details, including name, are not made public.

Sincere,




